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The bill would require the commissioner of management and budget to create a uniform performance 

appraisal system for state executive branch employees that includes three performance categories for 

employees who exceed, meet, or do not meet expectations. All pay increases and decreases would be 

tied to those three performance categories. Employees who were found to not meet expectations could 

not receive a pay increase. 


